
 

PO Box A147 
Sydney South 

NSW 1235 
DX 585 Sydney 
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Committee Secretary 

Senate Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration 

Department of the Senate 

PO Box 6100 

Parliament House 

Canberra ACT 2600 

By email:  fpa.sen@aph.gov.au  

30 July 2009 

 

Dear Inquiry Secretary 

Inquiry into National Security Legislation Monitor Bill 2009 

Australian Lawyers for Human Rights has had the opportunity to read the submission 

made by the Law Council of Australia and would like to support their submission.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Susan Harris Rimmer 

President, Australian Lawyers for Human Rights 
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